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Cariboo Regional District        June 18, 2018  
Suite D, 180 N Third Avenue 
Williams Lake , BC   V2G 2A4 
 
Re: Project application support  
 
 
Dear Margo  
 
ABC Communications is seeking the support of the Cariboo Regional District in our application to the 
Connecting British Columbia funding program opening July 1, 2018. 
 
With the support of the Cariboo Regional District ABC Communications will develop a proposal to build 
LTE networks into the community of Dekka Lake and Wells with modern urban network infrastructure. 
Once implemented this Network infrastructure will provide a long lasting platform from which to deliver 
voice, video and internet services at urban speeds. 
 
We believe that our proposal aligns with the Cariboo Regional District community planning and strategic 
priorities for sustainable growth well into the future and will provide the technological solution that will 
deliver the services that the community is looking for. 
 
We are excited to work with The Cariboo Regional District to develop a modernized network in these 
communities.  
   
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
Falko Kadenbach, Vice-President 
ABC Communications 

 
 
 
 


